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Doss, Gary

From: Allison <aiannaccone@owenlittle.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2014 3:26 PM
To: Bonny Serratelli
Subject: Beach Haven ** Time Sensitive**
Attachments: SEPT 25 DEP response.pdf

Hi Bonny,  

 
Attached, please find our responses to the NJDEP Environmental reviewer’s comments. If you have any 

questions, please don’t hesitate to call.  

 
 

 
Kindly,  
  
Allison S. Iannaccone, CFM 
   Owen, Little &Associates, Inc. 
   Engineers*Planners*Surveyors*GIS Specialists 
   443 Atlantic City Boulevard 
   Beachwood, NJ 08722 
   (732) 244-1090 
   (732) 341-3412- Fax 
  aiannaccone@owenlittle.com 
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